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May 18, 2023 

WACO – The Texas Department of Transportation — Waco District continues their work on the Mall to Mall 

project to build continuous frontage road bridges and reconstruct the project corridor. 

This Monday morning, May 22, TxDOT crews will close the eastbound SH 6 frontage road and the Imperial Drive intersection. 

Frontage road traffic will not be able to turn onto Imperial Drive during this closure, and Imperial Drive traffic will not be able to 

access the SH 6 frontage road during this closure. The closure will allow crews to reconstruct the roadway and install drainage. 

The closure is expected to complete in approximately two weeks, weather permitting. Motorists will need to utilize alternate 

routes, including US 84, Texas Central Parkway, Hewitt Drive, and Bagby Avenue.  

TxDOT has live traffic cameras along the project corridor for the public to view. Feel free to subscribe and check the videos out 

anytime. 

### 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public 

transportation across the state. 
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